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Dear Students, Parents and Caregivers,  
  
Parent Teacher interviews were held this week and I have 
heard good feedback regarding the sharing of information.  
Teachers and parents appreciate having the opportunity to 
discuss any concerns and learn more about the learning that is 
underway in each class.   
 
The requirements of my job have seen me off site for a number of days recently. 
Last Friday I participated in our Torrens Valley Partnership Review.  Principals 
from across our partnership along with Tim Wilson (Education Director), Liz 
Matheson (PC) and Leonie Feutrill (SLLIP) underwent an in-depth review of our 
current and future work.   
 
The NAPLAN online trial originally scheduled for Thursday 28th March was 
delayed until today.  The trial is not to test the students but rather to test the 
system and its ability to cope with the high demand.  Our trial went well with 
everyone able to log on and complete the test.  The online test is an omnibus and 
not a full test of any of the areas.   
 
Our fundraising committee will be organising a second hand uniform shop 
starting next term. Children grow so quickly that they often outgrow their school 
uniforms leaving them in good condition for someone else to wear. If you are 
sorting out uniforms during the holidays, please consider donating any items of 
school uniform that are in good condition.  There will be a collection box in the 
office. Second hand uniforms will be available at very reasonable prices twice per 
term from 2.30 until 3.15. More information to follow when we know the days 
and dates.  
 
During the school holidays work will commence on the crossing and car park 
upgrades.  It will not be completed by the time school starts next term. I am 
thanking you in advance for your cooperation and patience while this work is 
underway.  Wherever possible the work will be undertaken after 9.00am and 
before 3.00pm to reduce disruptions to drop off and pickup of children.  
 
Our long awaited Football and Soccer goals will be installed next week. Thank you 
to our hard working fundraising committee.  
 
Mother’s Day is early next term and our fundraising committee will be running a 
Mother’s Day stall.  If you are out and about shopping during the holidays you 
might like to start thinking about purchasing gifts.  Please remember that 
students can purchase as many gifts as they donate for $5.00 each.  
 
I hope everyone has a safe and happy holiday.   
 
Jill Gurner 
Principal 
 

Bowden Street,   
Kersbrook SA 5231 
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We have two 
giveaways to the 
first person to 
come and take 
them away!  An 
oldish AWA TV, 
which can be used 
for games or TV 
(just buy a set-top 
box), or a fully 
functional organ. 
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